

**Highlights of the month:** 

**JULY 2025** 

Healthy Living Fair— National Honor Society had a great turnout to help at the Healthy Living Resource Fair NHS students helped with registration, concessions, and other aspects of the fair. This was just the start of the thousands of hours of community service that NHS will and many other service organizations

provide over the coming school year.





## The Next Four Years-

Members of Morton West administration, counselors, and many other staff and students welcomed hundreds of new Mustangs and their families to Morton West for the Next Four Years. Families learned about the Portrait of a Morton Graduate, available resources and supports, and what their Mustang had to look forward to over their Mustang career.